COAL CITY VILLAGE BOARD MEETING
TRUTH AND TAXATION PUBLIC HEARING
DECEMBER 13, 2017

At 7 p.m. on Wednesday, December 13, 2017, Mayor Terry Halliday called to order
the Truth and Taxation Public Hearing regarding the 2017 Tax Levy in the boardroom of
the Village Hall. Roll call-Trustees Neal Nelson, Ross Bradley, Dan Greggain, Justin Wren,
Tim Bradley and Sarah Beach. Also in attendance was Matt Fritz, village administrator,
attorney Mark Heinle, Ryan Hansen from Chamlin and Associates, and Tom Best, Chief of
Police,

Mr. Fritz explained that the real estate taxes will be increased and the increase
exceeds 105%, which generates the purpose of this Public Hearing. The increase in part,
is attributed to the Police Pension and the Road & Bridge levy line item. An ordinance has
been prepared for tonight’s regular meeting.

There was no public comment.

T. Bradley moved to adjourn the Truth & Taxation Public Hearing, second by
Greggain. Roll call-Ayes; Nelson, Bradley, Greggain, Wren, Bradley and Beach. Nays;

none. Motion carried at 7:04 p.m.
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